August7, 2015

Dear Mrs. Stewart,

Thank you so much for helping me with my cursive writing. I can write my little q’s, g’s, f’s, and k’s so much better now. You were very nice to help me and very patient when I didn’t really understand how to make them look right. Thank you for always doing everything that you can to help your students improve. I hope I have more amazing teachers like you in middle school. 

Sincerely,

Katie McCormack 
